
                                                                                                                                 4th May 2021 
Dear Parent 

 
May Altar 
We have set up our May altar in school and would like to adorn it with flowers in honour of Our Blessed 
Mother.  If you would like to support this, we will very gratefully accept.  Thank you! 
 
May Procession – Unveiling of Prayer Garden 
Next Thursday, 13th May (and the feast of Our Lady of Fatima) we will be crowning our statue of Mary in the 
prayer garden and will unveil the new plinth which has been styled on the mosaics of the Rosary Basilica in 
Lourdes.  The work has been beautifully completed by Mme Baille.  Our guests at the procession and 
service will be Mr Castle – who has completed all the restoration work of the garden and Mme Baille who 
has completed the renovations of our statue in addition to the plinth. 
Our Y6 children will lead this service.  Unfortunately, at this time, we are still unable to invite parents into 
school.   
 

Local Election Voting – SCHOOL CLOSED 
On Thursday 6th May the school is a polling station for the Local elections and therefore it is closed to staff 
and pupils.       
 

 

Sora Reading App - Year 2 to Year 6  
We have subscribed to a new, exciting, digital reading app, which allows children to borrow books from an 
online library. Your child will login and explore the app in school and can then use the same login details at 
home.  A message will be sent via eschools with further details.  
 

Well done Theo!  
 
Theo (Y2) has won our school £200 of Aldi vouchers for his prize-winning 
cookie recipe! His class discussed how they would like to spend the money and 
we hope to put it towards some outdoor activities and gardening resources.  
 
 
Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
We are looking to appoint a kind, caring, flexible and hard-working person to work alongside our established 
team to supervise the children at lunch time, in the dining hall and on the playground.  
Hours of work are: 12:00 midday – 13:15, Monday – Friday (6.25 hours per week) although some flexibility 
of start and finish times may be required due to current COVID regulations.  
More details relating to this position can be found on our website under the Vacancies tab. 

If you have relevant experience and are interested in applying please email. 
office@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Headteacher 
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